Center for
Adventist Research

July 30, 2012

Walter McGill
1162 Old Hwy 45 South
- Guys, TN 38339

Dear Walter McGill,

We appreciate so much your donation of the Creation 7th Day Adventist Church (a
DVD, the book “Finally... Out of Darkness, Into His Marvelous Light”, and loose
papers) to our Center. They are a welcome addition to our collection.

Through the years the Center for Adventist Research has continued to grow, thanks to

the generosity of donors like you. These gifts provide valuable resources for researchers
to enjoy.

Thank you again for this special donation and for your support of the Center.

Sincerely yours,

Merlin D. Burt, Ph.D.
Director
Center for Adventist Research

Andrews University
Ellen G. White Estate Branch Office

James White Library, 4190 Administration Dr
Berrien Springs MI 49104-1440

Phone: 269-471-3209  E-mail: car@andrews.edu
Fax: 269-471-2646 URL: andrews.edu/library/car

Seek Knowledge‘. Affirm Faith. Change the World.




